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23/06/2008

From: Harrison, Graham 
Sent: 29 May 2008 12:22 
To: info 
Subject: Commission Notice CN 4/2008 - Review of Travel Trade Legislation 
 
Attn:  Mr Niall O’Connor 
  
Dear Mr O’Connor 
  
I am writing in reply to your e-mailed notice dated 22 May 2008 and my comments are: 
  
1.         Why do we have to make a deposit with a bank?  Why can’t we make a deposit directly with the 

Commission for Aviation Regulation and thus cut out the bank paperwork?  It would be far 
simpler for us to pay into a Commission’s bank account held for this purpose. 

  
2.         The Commission seems very pedantic in some of its requirements, which is nauseating 

especially for well established organisations who are not likely to run away with clients’ money.
  
3.         We hope the procedures we set up this year, where we were given dispensation on filing 

accounts with you nearer the time of the company AGM, i.e. the end of March, can remain in 
place. 

  
4.         With regard to the application documents, most of the information is the same each year.  

Would it not be more streamlined to only complete the questionnaire where information 
changes annually? 

  
I hope the above is helpful with your review. 
  
Yours sincerely 
  
Graham Harrison 
Financial Controller 
  
  


